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May 16, 2023 

PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL 

Complete ecological restoration, enhancements, or 

conservation practices on county-owned environmental 

resources at no cost to the County. 

 

Prince William County chose to accept an unsolicited proposal 

to complete ecological restoration, enhancements, or 

conservation practices on county-owned environmental 

resources at no cost to the County in accordance with Prince 

William County Purchasing Regulations §1100 and Code of 

VA §56-573.1.  View Prince William County Procurement 
at:  www.pwcgov.org/bid  link as a source for posting 

unsolicited proposals.   

 

The County will receive competing proposals from interested 

parties until 3:00 P.M., local time July 28, 2023.  Firms shall 

submit ten (10) copies of proposal inclusive of flash drive and 

non-refundable payment in the amount of $5,000 made payable 

to Prince William County.  Submit to: 

 

Prince William County Finance Director 

1 County Complex Court  

Suite 220 

Prince William County, VA  22192 

 

Direct questions regarding this project to Adam Manne, 

Assistant Director of Finance for procurement Services via 

email at:  amanne@pwcgov.org 
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